
 

 
 
 
 
                                           
 
 
 
Friday 6th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Grange Infants’ School is excited to invite the Year 2 children to join the Singing Club! 
The club will run on Wednesdays from 3:15pm, straight after school until 3:45, when the 
children can be collected from the school’s main reception door, as with other after-
school clubs. At this time, the club will run for Terms 1 and 2. And then again later in 
the year, as I am looking to run some different music clubs during Term 3 and 4 this 
year. 
 
The Singing Club children will learn and then perform songs for the Christmas Voice 
Festival which will take place at the Wyvern theatre at the end of November. More 
details on this will follow once the club starts. The club can accommodate up to 20 
children at a date and children can opt to join on a first-come-first-serve basis to make 
it fair, but there will be a waiting list if there are more children who would also like to 
join. 
 
The first club session will be on Wednesday 18th September 2024 from 3:15 to 3:45pm. 
 
If your child would like to join the Grange Infants’ Singing club, please complete the 
online form via the link 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QF83S2NHt06j_RFeYu7GMevP
v3KBZ1FAuY6xFCYpS8dUMlpGN1hBNFg3NkpZNTRLSzZXSVBST1owMi4ubby the end 
of Friday 13th September 2024. 
 
I look forward to seeing the children on the 18th. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Barton 
 
      


